
DEANERY  MEETING  OF  LOCAL  PARISHES 

IN  THE  MILLENNIUM  CENTRE 

ON  MONDAY 23RD  MAY  FROM  8p.m. TO  9:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioner, 
We warmly invite you to a meeting to discuss 
the future shape of pastoral leadership in our 
parishes, following on from feedback from the 
ongoing “Listening Process” Seeds of Hope 
Deanery Plan for the Diocese of Cashel and 
Emly. 
This meeting is open to any interested 
parishioners, if you would like an input into the 
future shape of your Parish, in light of Lay 
people and Priests ‘Co-responsibility’ for the 
faith life of each parish. 
We look forward to seeing you.  


